
114 EAST 32nd STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 

July 21, 194 2 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
313 H Street, NA. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Harold: 

Do you think that Chuck at the Treas.- 
ury Department should get a copy of 
the first issue of PICTURE SCOOP? 
If you do, would you take care of 
giving him one from the copies that 
we've sent you? I think it would be 
better coming from you than being 
sent cold from here. 

If you don't think he should get a 
copy of the first issue, don't give.  
him one. But let me know what you 
finally do. 

Best regards, 

Sinceriely, 

AW:fb 
uopwa #18 

Al ynman 

MURRAY HILL 3-9877 


